
      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
      November 15, 2005; 8:00 a.m. 
 

The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Hancock present.  
Gallin, Minard, Sunderbruch, and Adamson were absent. 
 

This special meeting was called for the purpose of canvassing the votes cast at 
the November 8, 2005 Municipal  election. 
 

Due to the lack of a quorum, the special meeting was adjourned until 8:00 a.m., 
Thursday, November 17, 2005. 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Larry Minard, Chairman of the Board 
      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
________________________________ 
ATTEST:  Karen L. Fitzsimmons 
       Scott County Auditor 
 
 


